
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DMC NOTES: 
 

Today is Mission Sunday- All tithes and offering received 
today will be dedicated to local and global missions. 
 
Pastor Sandy is on vacation until October 31. For any 
prayer requests for the prayer chain during this time, 
please contact Mary Lee Chittick at mlchit@comcast.net or 
215-803-0491. 
 
Newsletter articles are due Tuesday evening. Send any 
items you would like included in the November newsletter 
to Lois Myers. 
 
Open House – 2nd floor Prayer Room, Next Sunday, Nov 3, 
please take a few minutes after worship and during the SS 
hour to stop in for a cookie and to see what’s new!  
 
Prayer cards- There are new prayer cards in the back of the 
benches in the auditorium that you are welcome to fill out 
and place in the offering basket, if you would like prayer for 
anything in the coming weeks or months. The cards will be 
given to Sandy Landes, our prayer minister. 
 
The Rockingham Male Chorus- will be performing a variety 
of sacred music here at DMC on November 10th 11:00-
11:50am in the sanctuary. A free-will cash offering will be 
received. See bulletin board flyer for other details. 
 
Nursery coordinator- Worship planning team is looking for 
someone to oversee the nursery ministry. This would 
include encouraging new volunteers, maintaining snacks 
and other supplies, periodically disinfecting the toys, etc. 
Contact KrisAnne in the church office with any questions or 
if you may have interest in this important ministry. 
 
 

Doylestown Mennonite Church 

Upcoming Events 
 
Nov 2  Karen’s Place  7:00pm 
Nov 3       Prayer Rm Open House 10:30am 
Nov 4  Care Team mtg  7:30pm 
   

Welcome! 
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People Serving Today: 

Greeters/Ushers: Don & Judy Derstine 

                                  Glenn & Janice Wyble 
 
Worship Leader: Randy Heacock 
 
Offertory: KrisAnne Swartley 
 
Prayer Ushers:  Mark Reiff & Freida Myers 
         
Intercessor:  Kathy Heckler 
 
Nursery- Worship:  MaryEllen Schade 
 
Nursery- SS:  Sue Bartels 
 
Preacher:  Tim Moyer, pastor at Bally Mennonite Church 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and 
invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be 
authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order 
to both encourage and pray for one another. All are 
welcome to ask questions and participate in our 
activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ- 
continues to shape us. Please feel free to make 
DMC your faith community. 
 

               ~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy 

Sunday School  

11:00-11:45 am 

    Class Location 

 
  Pre-K –Grade 5 

 Adult Class- “Discipleship” 

Basement rooms 

Fellowship Hall 

 Adult Bible Study 

 Jr./Sr. High Students 

Room 102/103 

Room 205 

 Sermon Response Class 

 Women’s Book Club 

 

Room 203 

Room 201 
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Groups Meeting at DMC: 
Sunday: 
Playwright’s Bridge (2pm, basement, 
                                   1x/month) 
NA (7pm, basement) 
 

Monday: 
Girl Scouts (6pm, basement, 1x/month) 
 

Tuesday: 
AlaNon (7pm, basement) 

Sermon Notes: Acts 17:16-17, 22-31 
 

 

    

 
 

Stats: 10/20/2019 
 
Attendance:  60 

 
Offering:  $3750.00 

 
 

 

Prayer Guide:       2019 Theme- Incarnational Living: being Jesus’ presence in the world  
 

DMC individuals/families  

• Jenni Garrido – going through treatment for cancer, experiencing pain and fatigue as side effects  

• Heather Zeo – praise that her surgery this week went well; continued prayers for smooth recovery 

• Garry Landis – planning to have prostate surgery on Thursday, Oct 31 

• For DMC as a congregation to grow in our understanding and experience of God’s grace 

• Tim Brenneman – being treated for lung cancer, experiencing fatigue 

Community Connections 

• Ripple Church, Allentown, Pa – Pray for Ripple members who are seeking freedom from destructive 
behaviors, for more volunteers to help with growing kid’s ministry, and for their community center to 

help those in need. 

• Pinebrook/Spruce Lake – Pray for more retreat group reservations at Pinebrook and for safety as they 

begin renovating Sunnybrook in November.  

 
Global Concerns 

• Pratiksha and Phil Tyson, Nepal – waiting for the birth of their first child, due in a few weeks 

• Dale and Beth Nafziger give thanks for the better health that Beth is experiencing. Pray for the two 

coffee shops they own to continue to give glory to God and for new customers to experience peace 

as they enter  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Wednesday: 
AA (12pm, basement) 
Bucks Co. Writers’ Group (7pm, basement) 
PA Rush soccer (7pm, main floor, 1x/month) 
 
Thursday:    
OA (10am, main floor)   
Girl Scouts (6pm, basement, 2x/month) 
Thurs Eve Group (7pm, Room 201)  


